
WELCOME 
 

 

 

The Tab –  August 31 2025 

Welcome to The Tab! A place where we want you to feel like 

family! We are a congregation made up of people from 

many backgrounds, seeking to gather for worship,              

discipleship, equipping, and fellowship! In all things, it is our 

desire to bring God the glory as we seek to be more like 

Christ. We'd love for you to join us in that journey. 

Building a Community in Christlikeness 

CONTACT US 

Sunday Morning Service every Sunday at 10:30 AM 

Lead Pastor - Jerred Andreas - pastorjerred@prairietab.com 

Associate Pastor - Rick Crockford - pastorrick@prairietab.com 

Office Phone: 403-443-5858 

Website: www.prairietab.com 

Office Email: office@prairietab.com 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM & 1:00PM - 4:00PM 

311-11 Ave NE, Box 2762, Three Hills, AB, T0M 2A0 

You are welcome to join us for coffee and fellowship in the foyer 

before and after the service! 

Help us get to 

know you: 

Sermon Notes 
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Ways to Give:  Offering boxes are 

located on the east and west sides 

of the Sanctuary; Give online at 

www.prairietab.com; 

Gifts by e-transfer may be sent to 

donations@prairietab.com. 

New Here? We are so 
glad you are here! 

NEXT SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 7– Fall Ministry Kick-Off and Potluck after the service. 
May we please ask families to bring a main dish and a salad. Individuals, please 
bring a dessert. We would appreciate it if you could please bring extra food 
portions as we had invited college students to come join us for the ministry kick-off. 
Thank you! 



Weekly Events 

SUNDAY 

Coffee Fellowship: 10:00AM 

Sunday Service - The Tab          
Sanctuary - 10:30AM 

No Kidz Worship today- Activity 
clipboards available at 
children’s ministry table in the 
foyer. 

Unsupervised Nursery room & 
Parent room– available for use. 
 

TUESDAY 

Prayer Meeting– Zoom or in-
person at The Tab Fireside – 
7:00PM 

Order of Service 
 

Call to Worship 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Songs, Scripture, Pray-
er 

Appreciation Announcement to 
Bill & Elizabeth Broers 

Praying for Sarah Nazari 

Praying for School Children, Par-
ents & Teachers 

Congregational Prayer 

Message– Pastor Jerred Andreas 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

Missionary of the Week 

Mike & Becky Scott, World Team 

Mike serves on World Team’s global training 

team overseeing World Team University, an 

in-house training platform, as well as helping 

to prepare and coordinate other various 

training initiatives for the benefit of other 

World Team missionaries. He also is a 

member of World Team's child safeguarding 

team. Becky serves as Assistant to the 

Registrar at Prairie College. At the Tab, Becky 

serves the missions committee as secretary 

and Mike volunteers as a deacon in the area 

of technology. 

Please continue to remember our search for 

a Youth Ministry Coordinator. Let’s all pray 

for God’s call and provision of the right 

person to be our youth coordinator this fall. 

Mark your calendar! 

This is a great opportunity to get to know people in the church family that you 
might not normally rub shoulders with ! You can choose to either host people for 
coffee or show up at someone’s house for coffee. Where the fun and mystery 
comes in is that you won’t know whose showing up until they knock on your door, 
and if you’re attending, you won’t know whose house you’re going to as all you will 
be given is an address! Sign up at the info table in the foyer.

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

As a church family, we want to express a 

heartfelt appreciation to Tab Missionaries,        

Bill and Ellizabeth Broers, for their 40 years of 

faithful service with SIM. They will retire from 

active service with SIM today, August 31, but will 

continue on in volunteer role as needed. We 

wish them God’s richest blessing in this next 

chapter and we will have an appreciation time 

for them sometime this fall. 

Upcoming Events 
 

August 31– TODAY- LAST Day of Tab 
Ministry Fair (before and after ser-
vice). 
 

September 7– Fall Ministry Kick-off & 
Potluck after service. 

Discipleship hour, Sunday School 
for all ages: 9:30AM 

Coffee Fellowship: 9:30AM                                                                                          

Sunday Service : 10:30AM 
 

September 7– Sunday Night Live, 
The Tab Fireside, 7:00PM. (More info  
to follow). 
 

September 13– Women’s BBQ– So 
Long to Summer!, Anderson Park 
4:30-6:30PM. More info or sign up at 
Women’s Ministries table. 
 

September 14– Communion Sun-
day. 
 

September 15– Men’s Event–      
Favourite Pie Night, Blue Room. 6-
8:30PM. More info or sign up at 
Men’s Ministries table. 

Don’t own a Bible? Or forgotten to bring 

your Bible? Please see one of our usher 

to borrow one for the service or to take 

one to keep. 

Pantry Shower for The Lewis Family– We welcome back one of our Tab Missionary 
family, Greg & Lois Lewis and their boys, arriving today. Their boys will be attending 
school here in Three Hills. We want to bless them by helping to fill their pantry. They 
are a family of seven. There will be a box on the table under the bulletin board in 
the foyer where you can drop off different food and pantry items. We really appre-
ciate all your contribution to The Lewis family. Thank you! 

Interested in Baptism? Contact the 
church office. 

Want to join a Life Group? Contact the 
church office to learn more. 

Student Aid for Post-secondary Students 

PTC has a Student Aid Fund to assist local young people who are getting post-
secondary Christian training, and planning to be involved in Christian ministry in 
the future, whether as a volunteer or paid worker. Students who may qualify are 
invited to apply for funding; applications can be picked up at the church office. 
We encourage you to apply by September 15, 2025 (the sooner, the better). This 
is a different program than our Prairie College Student Bursaries. 

September Calendar– Feel free to pick up a copy of September calendar to stay 

up to date on all that is happening in September at The Tab. You may contact 

church office at (403)443 5858 if you would like to receive a copy by email.  


